
 

 

 

 

 

 GRAND HAVEN CHARTER TOWNSHIP 

 

 NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

 

 

GRAND HAVEN CHARTER TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS AND OTHER INTERESTED 

PARTIES, please take notice there will be a special Board Work Session on the 2018 Budget on 

Tuesday, October 30, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

The work session will be held at the Grand Haven Charter Township Hall, 13300 168th Avenue, 

Grand Haven, MI, Phone: 842-5988. 

 

 

 

 

Laurie Larsen, Clerk 

Grand Haven Charter Township 

 

 

 

Posted:  October 3, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


